
 
 
 

BENETTON GROUP PURCHASES TREASURY SHARES 
 

Ponzano, 14 May 2008 – Benetton Group, following the press release 
published on 7 May 2008, comunicates that today has started the buy 
back programme authorised by the Shareholders’ Meeting held on 24 
April 2008, through the purchase of 30,000 Benetton ordinary shares at 
the average price of Euro 8.79787, for a total value of about Euro 
263,936.10. 
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